UNIVERSITY OF THE PHILIPPINES DILIMAN
Office of the Vice-Chancellor for Academic Affairs

OFFICE FOR THE ADVANCEMENT OF TEACHING

Ref. No. OAT-OVCAA-RMT 18-036

2 February 2018

For : Deans, Directors, and Heads of Academic Units

Subject : 12 February 2018:Seminar on an Overview on Outcomes-Based Education (OBE) and its
practical application

The Office for the Advancement of Teaching (OAT) is pleased to invite representatives from your
college/unit to the Seminar on an Overview on Outcomes-Based Education (OBE) and its Practical
Application on 12 February 2018 (Monday), 8:00 AM - 12:00 NN at the Audio-Visual Room (AVR) of the
National Engineering Center (NEC). The seminar-workshop is part of the activities under the OAT’s
University Teaching Program.

The seminaris open to all faculty members teaching graduate and undergraduate courses. However, because
of the limited logistics, we can only accommodate a maximum of 90 participants. We will accept participants
on a first-come, first-served basis according to a number of slots that we distributed across the
colleges/units. To register, please email the name/s of the participant/s from your college/unit to
ovcaa.oatdiliman@up.edu.ph (Attention: Ms. Daizy Agao) so we can inform you of your enlistment status.
Should colleges/units fail to fill in their assigned slots, we can then open them to the waitlisted participants.
Participants will be provided a light morning snack and some materials

We look forward to your participation in the OBE seminar.
Thank you very much.

Very truly yours,

Rosella M. Torrecampo
Director

Evafigeline C. Amor, K
Vice-Chancellor for Academic Affairs
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